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AFL FOOTBALL GAME V GOVERNOR STIRLING SHS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child is invited to play in the Australian Rules Football game against students from 
WA Governor Stirling Senior High School’s specialist AFL program at Charles Campbell 
College.  
 

Date: Thursday 30 May 2024    
Meet at Gym: 8:40am 
Return to classes: Approx. 11:00am  
 

We will be playing an 18-a-side game against a Year 9 Boys team on the day. Some 
students may be invited to play up a year level to ensure we have a full team on the day. 
 
Students will need to bring: 

 CCC guernseys, navy shorts, red socks, boots and mouthguards 
 Drink bottles 
 Any required medication (to be kept by teachers) 

 
If you approve of your child playing in this game, please complete the attached form and 
return it to Student Services.   

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Shane Willsmore      Kevin O’Neil 
ARFA MANAGER     PRINCIPAL 
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